

CITY OF MT. VERNON INVITATION TO BID

FOR
PUBLIC WORKS
TRACK LOADER

Bids will be accepted by the City Clerk's office at City Hall, 1100 Main St. Mt. Vernon, IL. 62864. September 15th, 2025, until 1:00 p.m. October 1st, 2025. Bids will be opened at this time. Bid forms/specifications may be obtained from the City Clerk's office. All bids must be sealed and labeled: **PW Compact Track Loader**

Bids will be awarded at the October 6th, 2025, Council Meeting. For further information contact Mike Shannon, Fleet Services Director at 618-242-6855.